
4. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 (d) Jenny Roberts – Stewarts Gully Bunker 
 
  Jenny asked the Board for a track to be cut through to an old army bunker in Stewarts Gully used for 

training soldiers in the Second World War.  A commemorative plaque is to be erected there and Jenny 
would like a track cut so that the public could visit the site.  The Chairperson requested that the Area 
Parks Officer look at the site and report back to the Board on costs and safety issues. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


